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January 29, 1981

James R. Miller, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Miller:

In reference to your letter of January 12, 1981: We are
scheduling reactor operations to conform with the self-protection
criteria for the in-core fuel. As this represents a temporary
arrangement, we are proceeding to identify viable options for the
reduction of our unirradiated SNM inventory.

Two options have beer identified; (1) transfer to the DOE
Lawrence Livermore Nationul Laboratory (LLNL), and (2) return to
DOE, Idaho Falls. The DOE and LLNL have tentatively indicated
the acceptability of either destination, subject to approval of
final plans.

Very truly yours,
.
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Walter F. Wegst, Director
Research & Occupational
Safety
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